
THIS PROJECT IS IN 
THE EARLY DESIGN 
PHASE, as MDT continues 
to learn more about 
conditions in the corridor. 

This document is printed at state 
expense. Information on the cost 
of producing this publication may 
be obtained by contacting the 
Department of Administration.

Alternative accessible formats of this document will be provided 
on request. Persons who need an alternative format should 
contact the Office of Civil Rights, Department of Transportation, 
2701 Prospect Avenue, PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620. 
Telephone 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711.

•	 Reconstruction of the 
highway

•	 Replacement of two timber 
bridges and a stock pass

•	 Realignment, where needed

•	 Drainage improvements
•	 Signage
•	 Centerline rumble strips will 

be added to improve safety 
for the traveling public

YOU ARE ENCOURAGED 
TO SHARE FEEDBACK 
AND PROVIDE COMMENTS 
ABOUT THE PROJECT AS 
IT MOVES THROUGH THE 
DESIGN PHASE.

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION:

Lisa Gray: HDR Public Involvement 406.208.0551

http://bit.ly/WestofDivide lisa.gray@hdrinc.com

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) 
plans to improve approximately five miles of US 87, West of 
Divide, near Lewistown. The improvements include:


